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Monday 3rd October 2016 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you will be aware permission has been granted for Roundabout Nursery to site a building on 

the Driffield Northfield Infant School grounds.  The groundwork and construction for this is due to 

begin on Thursday 6th October and run through until Monday 24th October, with the nursery 

opening for business on Monday 31st October.  I am writing to reassure you that through close 

consultation with the nursery owners, contractors and the local authority, the building works will 

have no impact on the workings of the school and all health and safety regulations and measures 

are in place to safeguard the children and community at all times. 

 

As the nursery building will be sited partly across the staff car park and into some of the 

Foundation Stage outdoor area there may be times when some parts of the car park and play 

areas have limited use but this will be short term during the building works.  We have consulted 

with the contractors to ensure the Foundation Stage outdoor area is completely safe and no risk 

is posed to pupils and staff at any time.  As some play areas will not be in use for the two weeks 

before half term, the Foundation Stage staff have planned to ensure the children have access to 

the main playground during some parts of the day so their experiences outdoors are not limited. 

 

If at any time you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 
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